From: [mailto:

Sent: Friday, 24 August 2012 5:09 PM

To: EHPP Landscapes & Ecosystems Section Mailbox **Subject:** Native Vegetation Regulation Review

Dear Sir/Madam,

It is important to see the big picture - in the distant future.

The proposed Native Vegetation Regulation 2012 does not allow for the protection of our precious environment. Instead it allows or provide an avenue for unrestrained and unsustainable land clearing.

I am opposed to this Native Vegetation Regulation 2012.

Yours sincerely, Shirley Dyett

Bellingen NSW 2454